
 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Columbia Basin Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for 

this project is Columbia Basin Development League, located at 1150 North Curtis Road, Suite 100 

Boise, ID 83706-1234 

 

The funding would be used for to begin the design process on additional distribution systems to advance 

them to the critical 30% level which facilitates landowner decision making and canal automation to allow 

progress toward ultimate completion of this element of the overall ELC system.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Newhouse 

Member of Congress


